
NANCY A. SCHROHT MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIPS

These scholarships are given in honor and in memory of Nancy A. Schroht who lost her 4-1/2 year battle
with cancer in the winter of 2001.  Nancy was a 30-year career teacher with the Owatonna Public
Schools.  She was a dedicated teacher who always encouraged students to do their best.  Her own children
were involved in sports and fine arts and Nancy thoroughly enjoyed attending these events.  $500 each
will be presented to a senior fast pitch softball player and to a senior band member.

Scholarship Criteria:
1.  Must be a graduating senior at Owatonna High School
2.  Must have participated in either band or fast pitch softball

*all four years of high school and must have lettered in that
activity (*please apply - pandemic circumstances will be considered)

3.  Must be average or above in academic achievement
4.  Must be planning to attend either a two or four-year college

after high school
5.  Must display positive role model qualities, dedication, team

spirit and a kind,compassionate nature as Nancy did
throughout her life.

Scholarship Applying For:   Band: _______ Softball: ________

Name:  _____________________ Parents: __________________________

Address: ____________________ Phone Number: _____________________

Postsecondary Plans:  College: _____________________To Begin: ________________

Application Process:
1.  Attach a copy of your resume or personal data sheet including:

a)  school, church or community activities, volunteer work and leadership positions held
b)  work experience
c)  awards and honors received
d)  goals and aspirations

2.  Include a copy of your official transcript and current report card

3.  Please write a short paragraph in response to the following questions:

a)  What would you like to see changed in your lifetime, how would you personally strive to
change it and why is it so important to you?

b)  What have you learned through your involvement in band/softball and other extracurricular
activities while a student at Owatonna High School and how do you think that this will help
you throughout the rest of your life and in your future plans after you graduate?

PLEASE RETURN YOUR APPLICATION AND ALL REQUESTED MATERIALS
TO THE OHS CAREER CENTER BY FRIDAY, MAY 13, 2022


